
 

Star Books: May ‘21 

This month there was much excitement as the Craft Group met for the first time since last December!  We had 

a lovely meeting in our new home at the Loughton Bowls Club.  The venue was declared a success and despite 

a lot of chatter, catching up on news, some crafting did take place!  We made some beautiful Star Books, covered 

in Japanese Chiyogami paper.  There was a lot of precise measuring, cutting and gluing before a range of 

beautiful books were completed.   They are called Star Books as once they are opened the pages can be pulled 

back into the shape of a star.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


